
MEMORANDUM  

 

TO:   EPA-HQ-OAR-2016-0664 

 

FROM:  Felica Davis, EPA  

 

SUBJECT:  Federal Plan Requirements for Commercial and Industrial Solid Waste 

Incineration Units That Commenced Construction On or Before June 4, 2010 and 

Have Not Been Modified or Reconstructed Since August 7, 2013 

 
 

The attachment to this memorandum, for the convenience of interested parties, presents the 

inventory of potential Commercial and Industrial Solid Waste Incineration Units. 


